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Dear Oregon Legislature,
Please know that my family, friends, and I support LC 19 with improvements for climate.  We are southern
Washington residents, but owners of a small business in Hood River for the past 18 years.  Regional
climate, of course, knows no political boundaries and we are collectively witnessing the impacts of climate
change throughout the Columbia Gorge region.  Please support strong climate legislation now and in the
future.  Our family, and our daughter in particular, are depending on it.  
Sincerely,
Steve Kingsford-Smith
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